
100 N Union Street,  

Suite 828 

Montgomery, AL  36104 

Phone (256) 468-1161 

Brent.Beal@lumen.com   

Brent Beal 

Government Affairs Director 

April 5, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC and FIRST CLASS MAIL 

Chairman Kenneth Hill 

c/o Tory Lawless, Dockets and Records Manager 

Tennessee Regulatory Authority 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

RE:  Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation  

Dear Chairman Hill: 

This letter is to notify the Tennessee Regulatory Authority (“TRA”) that CenturyTel 

Broadband Services, LLC (“CTBS”) intends to operate pursuant to market regulation, in 

accordance with amended T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 enacted May 21, 2009. The Company plans to 

make a separate filing at a later date to withdraw tariffs as allowed under the provisions of T.C.A. 

Section 65-5-109. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours, 

/s/ Brent Beal 

 Brent Beal 

BB/sac 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on April 5, 2022 at 10:52 a.m.
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